The Planning Board of the Town of Manheim will hold a meeting on August 8, 2023 at 6:00 P.M. With regard to a proposed Subdivision of Land owned by Chuck and Zehner Jardina, New York State Route 5, Town of Manheim and proposed Subdivision of land owned by Kevin Sullivan, State Route 170 in the Town of Manheim. 

